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With fall around the corner, seasonal ailments such as a cold or the flu, along with COVID-19, will likely be on the rise.  RMI would like 
to remind all personnel of the following health and safety precautions to take, to help prevent our employees from contracting and/or 
spreading any illnesses: 
 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with your hands, especially if they have not been recently washed/sanitized. 
 

• Maintain social distancing, especially in close/confined workspaces with other employees present. 
 

• Maintain clean/sanitized work areas and request cleaning supplies before they run out. 
 

• Get rest and keep hydrated. 
 

• Consider applicable seasonal vaccines if/as available. 
 

• Inform your supervisor if you are ill and do not report to work until better. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Richard Aparicio 
RMI HR Manager 
 

New Management 
 

Mark Craig:  RMI welcomes Mark Craig as the new RMI-AK Steel Coshocton & Zanesville, OH plant security  
manager. Mark graduated from Heath High School, in Heath, OH, in 1994.  He then attended Walsh  
University on a basketball scholarship and majored in Criminal Justice.  A year into his program, Mark was  
recruited and joined the Navy, where he finished his associate degree in Criminal Justice. 
 
After four years in the Navy, Mr. Craig joined the Marine Corps Reserve and attended Military Police 
training school.  He stayed in the reserves, until 2003, and completed tours in Iraq and Afghanistan. 
 
In 2004, Mark began his career in law enforcement and security. He started as an auxiliary policeman for three counties in Ohio and is an 
active member of the Licking County Fraternal Order of Police. Mark has over 20 years of security experience and his first security job was 
the personal armed security manager for the Schottenstein family. Mark has also worked security for hotels, retail businesses such as 
Lululemon Athletic Wear, and at corporate offices such as Chase Bank. 
 
Mr. Craig is an active member of the Ohio Retail Organized Crime Association. This organization is dedicated to the prevention of shoplifting 
in retail establishments.  Mark was also a member of the American Society for Industrial Security (ASIS) for many years. This organization is 
dedicated to enhancing the effectiveness of security professionals and the industry around the world. 
 
Mark became the RMI-AK Coshocton and Zanesville, OH plant security account manager, in May, and is excited to expand his security career 
in the industrial filed. 

 

A Reminder from HR 
 

With fall around the corner, seasonal ailments such as a cold or the flu, along with COVID-19, will likely be on the rise.  RMI would like 
to remind all personnel of the following health and safety precautions, to help prevent our employees from contracting and spreading 
any illnesses: 
 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with your hands, especially if they have not been recently sanitized. 
 

• Maintain social distancing and mask use, especially in enclosed workplaces with other employees present. 
 

• Maintain sanitized work areas and request cleaning supplies before they run out. 
 

• Get rest and keep hydrated. 
 

• Consider applicable seasonal vaccines, if/as available. 
 

• Inform your supervisor if you are ill and do not report to work until better and authorized. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Richard Aparicio 
RMI HR Manager 

 



 

  

In Memoriam 
 
Carmen Williams:  RMI at AK Steel Middletown, OH  
mourns the loss of an exceptional employee, friend,  
and person.  Carmen Williams passed away on June 1st,  
2020, after a long fight with illness.   
 

Carmen was born on January 31st, 1967, and was a  
longtime resident of Middletown, Ohio.  She joined  
the Security Team at Middletown Works, in 1999,  
and quickly established herself as the lead dispatcher.    
 

Carmen was the first face that was seen when coming  
through the site’s Main Gate.  With her kindness and a  
smile that would light up a room, she was revered by all.   
With her professionalism, attention to detail, and  
decisiveness, she was also respected by all.  She had an  
incredible attitude and was a valuable team player.   
 

Because of her extensive knowledge and willingness to help others, she was hand-picked to 
be the lead trainer for all new dispatchers.  Her vast procedural knowledge, decision-making 
abilities, and quick reflexes were showcased each day she was on duty.   
 

Carmen was a one-of-a-kind employee with legendary performance.  She is greatly missed by 
friends, family, and employees.   Carmen is survived by her daughters, Alison Kroger and Joni 
Hoppe, and her sisters, Tonia Bruce and Sheila Alfadil.   
 

Carmen was loved by her fiancé and RMI Employee, Harold Caudill.  Thank you for your 
service and thank you for being a friend and part of a great family.  You will be missed but not 
forgotten. 
 
 

Domenica Bentley:  RMI also mourns the loss of a fine person,  
wife, mother, grandmother, and Site Supervisor, Domenica  
Bentley. 
 

Mrs. Bentley started with RMI, in June of 2016, and worked as the 
Site Supervisor for RMI’s transportation services at the AK Steel 
Dearborn, MI site.  She was instrumental in getting the site up and 
running as this was RMI’s first experience in the employee shuttle 
service.  Domenica was responsible for making sure the client’s 
employees were shuttled in a safe and timely manner. 
 

According to RMI-AK Account Manager, Patrick Brigman, “Domenica was a dependable 
supervisor who could be counted on to make sure the site was meeting its obligations.  She 
was the go-to person!” 
  
Domenica lived life to the fullest and he will be missed by all who knew her. 

 

Safety  

   Corner  
 
 

Patrol Safety:  Patrols are a very vital 

part of the officer’s duties so ensuring 

the officer can safety perform them is 

very important. 
 

Therefore, RMI wishes to remind all 

officers of the following safety 

precautions: 
 

• Remember to stop, look, and listen 

before initiating a new patrol. 
 

Stop before entering the area for a 

survey for security and safety 

issues. 
 

Look for anything out of the 

ordinary before, during and even 

upon termination of the patrol. 
 

Listen for unusual noises or other 

activity in the area that may need 

further investigation. 
 

• Whether on a driving or foot 

patrol, move to a safe location to 

take a phone or radio call. 
 

• Ensure to have sufficient lighting 

while on patrol.  
 

Do not drive around with vehicle 

headlights off at night and do not 

patrol a building at night with the 

lights out, in order to be stealthy. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Richard Aparicio 
RMI HR Manager 
 

 

 

Continued from p.1 

New Management 

 

Pete Marquez:  RMI welcomes Pete Marquez to the RMI team,  
as the security manager for the Honda R&D Americas account,  
in Torrance, CA.  Pete grew up in Hacienda Heights, CA, and at the 
age of 18, he joined the Army and proudly served for nine years.  
He earned a bachelor's degree in software engineering, in 2007.  
 

Mr. Marquez has worked in the security industry for over ten years  
and has performed duties as an officer in virtually every capacity.   
Pete found his strength in training fellow officers and it immediately became his passion.  
 

Pete takes pride in knowing he is passing on knowledge to fellow officers and building a structure 
for the next generation of leaders in the security industry. He is excited to start his journey with 
RMI International and is looking forward to what the future holds.  

 

 

 


